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ATTENTI ON RESI DENTS!

The area pictured is along
to the Clubhouse. Thi s an
streets is a disgrace. Wh y
waste in a trash can? Take
of us keep the street ar ea
erties c¢clean. KEEP SUMMERI

LI KE A GREAT PLACE TO LI VE

Jim Dawe
Summer | akes Resident

Possible Change to Clubhouse Hours

Recently, a few residents have asked that the clubhouse hours be modified to allow for better use offthe fa.
cilities. When this was tried in the past, very few residents took advantage of the extended hours.

Before we make any changes to the current hours, we would like to have your input to see if it would pene-
fit our community. Please let us know if any of the following options would increase your use of our cjub-
house facilities by emailing a response to the clubhouse team at

summerlakes@summerlakeshomeowners.org

1) Opening earlier during the weekdayExample: 6AM

2) Different seasonal hour&xample: Earlier only during winter months
3) Extend the evening by an additional hour.

4) Keep the hours as they are now.

Thank Youl!

2023 Assessments

REMINDER! The monthly assessments for the year 2023 were raised to $42.00 . Many resi-
dents paying by automated bank checks are still paying $40. so contact your banks as you will
need to catch up. If you need a set of reminder coupons please contact the Clubhouse Office
at 630-39-3033 and a new set can be picked up or mailed out to you. Payments can be made
by cash or check. Please remember to write your lot number on your check. DO NOT staple or
fold checks. For your convenience there is a drop off box in the Clubhouse parking lot. Also for
your convenience we offer an auto pay option. Call the office for details on how we can set
that up for you.




